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I am a homeowner and 30 year resident of Sebastopol. I am strongly against this new
ordinance. The people who do not have homes who stay in their RVs need a place to park…
Unless there is a really great available spot for these people to park their RVs they will have
nowhere to go. I do not believe that we should make things harder for the homeless and I do
not believe that this is a Christian way of treating others.
Every religion emphasizes  helping the homeless and the poor "Love your neighbor as
yourself". Because none of these individuals  can afford to park in an RV park (which tends to
cost over $1000 a month), we need to help them. 
I do not want this community to lose its compassion… This is the things that separates good
people from others. I do believe that places where homeless are parked should be monitored
by police regularly, but I do not believe that we should take peoples "homes" away from them
when they only have enough money to sleep in their trailer or RV… Please listen to your heart
above any political pressures… Thank you so much!
Eileen Brummal-Glomb

Sebastopol, California 




